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MCQ - SAMPLE QUESTIONS

SR. NO. QUESTIONS A B C D CORRECT ANSWER

1 The _____________ partner is
also entitled to share in profits
of the private equity funds
investment . Legal General Limited partnership   General

2 Private equity is a ______
investment fund, as its Current
market price cannot be easily
determined and cannot be
transferred for certain period
of time close ended Open ended Fund Active close ended

3 _____ has unlimited liability
with regard to third parties

Limited
partners (SPV)

Unlimited
partners

General
Partners(SPV Mezzanine

Unlimited
partners

4 ____ is a relatively new
corporate structure that
combines the features of
Partnership and Company. Trust HUF

Sole Trading
Concern LLP LLP

5
SEBI Act was passed in ____. 1995 1992 1999 2000 1992

6 Private Equity is regulated by
______. IRDA LIC UTI SEBI SEBI

7 ______________ risk is doing
transaction which is not as per
prevailing rules and law of the
country. Regulatory Legal  Organizational Technical 

Organizatio
nal

8 The P/E firm takes the help of
_______ for valuation & legal
advice Agents Brokers Advisors RBI Advisors

9
_________ is a hybrid of Debt &
Equity financing

Hybrid
instruments

Mezzanine
Financing

External
Commercial
borrowings Senior Debts

Mezzanine
Financing

10 High yield debts are known as
_______ notes Unsecured Promisory Secured Bearer Unsecured


